DRAFT
TOWN OF BENTON PLANNING MEETING
April 23, 2024
PRESENT: Rich Meyer; Steve Hullings; Crystal Tomion; and Matthew Perry.

Also Present: Tom Fulkrod; Zoning Officer, and Michael Peacock, Recording Secretary.
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.

MINUTES APPROVAL:
Minutes from March were not yet typed up.

OTHER BUSINESS:

There were no appeals on tonight's agenda. The board then discussed Lamar Sauder getting
approval in 2020 but never started the project due to Covid. The plans remain the same, and he
is asking if he can now go forward with the project. He has stated that some of the plans may
change, however if that is to happen the board states that he is to make a new application and
bring it in front of the board. The board approved Sauder going forward with the already
approved plans of 2020 with the stipulation that if anything is to be changed then he is to come
back in front of the board and get a new approval.

CLOSING:

Meyer made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Tomion seconded the motion. All in favor.
Meeting adjourned at 7:17pm
Respectfully submitted,

Michael Peacock
Recording Secretary



